
TO: Members of the Faculty Senate 
FROM: Rebecca Jemian, Chair of CCC 
DATE: 7 April 2021 
RE: Upcoming Faculty Senate election for 21/22 committees 
 
Gretchen Henry is preparing the ballot for the Faculty Senate committee elections to be held at 
the beginning of May. The current version is available on the FS site and can be accessed here. 
 
The openings for which we still need candidates are these: 
Part-Time Faculty Committee— does not have to be Faculty Senator; may not be from Medicine 
Parking Appeals Committee— does not have to be Faculty Senator; must be from HSC 
Staff Senate Representative—may be shared between senators; may be from any unit 
Student Grievance Committee—does not have to be Faculty Senator; may be from any unit 

 
Nominations are invited for all committees. Self-nominations are welcome. Please contact 
Gretchen Henry (Gretchen.henry@louisville.edu) and/or Rebecca Jemian 
(r.jemian@louisville.edu) to make a nomination. 
 
Thank you to everyone who serves on a committee now and to those who are standing for 
election. Shared governance depends on your work! 
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